
From: Community Development, Benton County, Oregon
To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: LU-24-027 Coffin Butte Proposed Expansion Written Feedback
Date: Saturday, April 19, 2025 9:00:42 PM

Subject of Testimony: Coffin Butte Landfill

Full Name: Kyle Bernheim

Email: bernheim@gmail.com

Street Address: 28303 Stage Stop Ln, Corvallis, OR 97330

Written Testimony:

Vote no on the Coffin Butte Landfill expansion. Benton County should not be the dumping
ground for the state. An expansion would directly negatively impact the local residents, nearby
cities and the county as a whole. Additional waste brings additional risk of soil and water
contamination, air pollution and an eyesore. An expansion would eliminate Coffin Butte Rd,
further limiting access to residents in the Soap Creek valley and increasing traffic on
remaining roads.
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